

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION, EMPLOYMENT AND WORKPLACE RELATIONS

4 April 2012

Ms Bernadette O'Neill General Manager Level 4, 11 Exhibition Street Melbourne, 3000

By Email: bernadette.oneill@fwa.gov.au

Dear Ms O'Neill,

The committee notes that Fair Work Australia has forwarded a report to the Commonwealth Director of Public Prosecutions on its investigation into the National Office of the Health Services Union.

On behalf of the committee, I am writing to request that you provide the report to the committee secretariat as soon as it is possible to do so. In the event that you do not intend to provide the report because you do not believe it is in the public interest to do so, as is usual in such circumstances, I would ask that you provide the committee with the reasons provision of the report would be contrary to the public interest.

Yours sincerely,

Senator Gavin Marshall Chair, Legislation Committee